
I must with abject disagreement, call upon all decision makers not to impose exclusion zones 

around abortion clinics in NI. This is a retrograde act in the facilitating of democracy of 

which you have been elected to SERVE by the people whom you SERVE. Zones are not 

placed around politicians even to the detriment of their physical safety and so freedom of 

speech in a face to face manner must never be censored. 

 


